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29th September 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Year 11 Academic Evening – Wednesday 4th October 2023 (5pm to 7pm) 
 

Although it seems as if we have only just returned to school, teachers and students are already preparing for the GCSE 
examinations. In order to support our Year 11 students through the exam period, we would like to invite you into school 
for a short information evening on the examinations system and key activities for Year 11 students coming up over the 
next two terms. As well as a general information session, we will be running several sessions on the following:  
 

• Core subjects - Maths, English and Science Examinations  

• Post 16 options after TNHA 

• Careers  
 

There will also be information regarding revision guides for the three core subjects your children are taking. Members 
of the Pastoral and Senior Leadership Team present should you have any additional questions or concerns. The evening 
will start at 5.00pm and should finish by 6:30pm but we will be available until 7.00pm if there are any further queries. 
Refreshments will be provided.  We hope to see many of you there and would encourage you to bring along your 
son/daughter too. Please could you fill out the online form by scanning the QR code or following the link below to let us 
know if you will be attending or not. 
 

 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/gxReTAKcFu  
 

In the meantime, if you have any concerns about your child’s progress or the examination process, please do not hesitate 
to contact me via Email: Ian.Hogarth@attrrust.org.uk.  We look forward to seeing you on the evening.  
 
Yours faithfully 

  

Mr I. Hogarth 
Head of Year 11 
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